
VSI Safety Committee Report 
October 2007 

 
Since September 1st, there has been 1 report of a VSI related accident. This incident was a 
sprained ankle.  
 
Marshals need to know where the first-aid kits and supplies are located, and if the facility 
has automatic external defibrillators, where they are located.  Referees and Meet 
Directors should note this on their Pre-Meet walk thru and pass the information on to the 
Marshals. The Marshals also need to help keep congestion from behind the starting 
blocks and walkways at our meets. 
 
The Report of Occurrence form has been updated to show forwarding the information to 
Steve Woolfolk, Chair of the Safety Committee.  
 
Safety topics for September and October have included caution with muscle creams and 
shallow water diving safety. 
 
Any one with ideas or safety concerns the Safety Committee needs to work on should 
contact Steve Woolfolk at safetychair@virginiaswimming.org. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Steve Woolfolk 
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